
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> 
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 5/21/2014 1:56:27 PM

Subject: RE: Please review

I believe we would be FOR this amendment.

This amendment would prohibit a potential conflict of interest by adding to the list of individuals not
eligible to serve on the CEED those that are "employed by or affiliated with a business with which an 
individual making appointments, selections, or nominations to the CEED is associated".

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 1:50 PM 
To: Patel, Swati; Schimsa, Rebecca 
Subject: Please review
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